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To whom it may concern,  
 
On behalf of the Reedy Creek Professional Firefighters, it is with great pleasure that we 
announce our endorsement of Austin Arthur and his campaign for election for Orange County 
District 1 Commissioner.  
 
The Reedy Creek Professional Firefighters believe that Austin will serve the best interests of the 
citizens of Orange County when it comes to public safety. As the son of a career firefighter, as 
well as a retired firefighter himself, Austin knows how important it is to have the best trained, 
best equipped first responders possible to ensure that Orange County delivers the world class 
service that our citizens expect.  
 
 
Austin has a pro-small business mindset, and as a business owner himself has created 
numerous jobs in our community. He has shown his ability to connect with and work alongside 
members of our community from all walks of life. As an active member of our community, Austin 
will continue to have his finger on the pulse of the community, and will find common sense ways 
to address the diverse issues facing Orange County residents.  
 
The Reedy Creek Professional Firefighters proudly stand behind Austin Arthur for Orange 
County District 1 Commissioner.  
 
By this endorsement, the Reedy Creek Professional Firefighters authorize Austin to use this 
letter, our Union name and logo for his campaign, including any radio, television or other ads.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Executive Board 
Reedy Creek Professional Firefighters 
IAFF Local 2117 


